Stock
Yards
Bank & Trust Letter of Donation
SINCE 1904

April 15, 2016

Mr. Marty Storch

Deputy Parks Director, Louisville Metro Parks
P.O. Box 37280

Louisville, KY 40233

Re: Donation to Louisville Metro Parks
Dear Mr. Storch:

It has been a pleasure working with you and your team regarding the proposed construction of a new
pavilion located at the Seneca Golf Course practice tee. It is the intent of Stock Yards Bank & Trust
Company to make a donation in the amount of approximately $62,500 for the construction of the new
pavilion structure. In consideration of our gift, we would like to have naming rights for the structure in
perpetuity.

The bank is glad to make this donation for the purpose of providing a permanent structure for the Stock
Yards Bank $1 Million Hole-In-One Contest, operated by the Kentucky Derby Festival, incorporated; and
of course, the structure will be used for hosting numerous groups such as The First Tee of Louisville,
other youth golfing events and programs, and all other groups supported by Seneca Golf Course and
Metro Parks.

Upon completion of the project by our contractor, Hall Contracting of Kentucky, Incorporated, Metro
Parks will operate and maintain the structure as it would will all other structures owned by Seneca Golf
Course without further financial support of Stock Yards Bank & Trust Company.

If you require additional information or have further concerns about the gift, then please contact me.

Regard

Rogert L. Hecht 1l
Director of Private Banking

Stock Yards Bank & Trust Company
502-625-9129

Robert.Hecht@SYB. com

PO. Box 32890
Louisville, KY
40232-28980
502/582-2571




